
ST. FRANCIS DE SALES PARISH 
Parish Council Meeting 

October 10, 2017 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Fr. Mark, Daryl Braun, Millie McCormick, Sandra Cruz, Lois Maywald, Kurt Kayser, 
Mary Ferrini, AnneMarie Janikowski, Kathie Murray, Kathleen Dobbler, and Gene Bulla.  The meeting 
was called to order by Millie McCormick at 6:00.  The Opening Prayer was led by Kurt Kayser. 

Motion was made by Kathleen and seconded by Sandra to approve the minutes of the September 
meeting, and the minutes were approved. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Goals:  We will be meeting jointly with St. Benedict’s Council to go over the goals. 

Second Collection:  Gene and AnneMarie created a suggested “Request for Funding.”  Members should 
send questions and suggestions to the committee within two weeks.  Some questions raised:   Do we 
have everything on the calendar?  Do we have to add actions to the flow chart?  Should the finance 
committee be in charge?  Or should it be Stewardship? 

Fall Festival:  Kathy said they had good weather.  The festival brought in $38,000.  The lack of 
sponsorship was a big drawback. The Spanish dinner was very good.  The bag toss was fun and people 
stayed around.  They used the Sign Up Genius and they had many volunteers.  The committee will meet 
next week to discuss next year’s festival. 

Installation of Council Members at Mass:  Millie thanked those members who were there for the 
installation. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Emmaus Retreat:  Sandra mentioned the upcoming Emmaus retreat.  Millie said they need to add 
information regarding the time and accommodations.  The retreat ends with a Celebration Mass at 
SFDS.  There is more information in the bulletin. 

Leadership Updates from the Archdiocese:  Millie mentioned the e-mails from Randy Kohn regarding 
the leadership meeting in Milwaukee. 

Open House for Ministries:  Kathy said she will work on this.   

History Committee:  Millie said we need to get someone to work on this.  Margaret Ring was suggested 
as someone interested in history. 

Mary made a motion to adjourn, seconded by AnneMarie.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:00. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lois Maywald, Secretary 


